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NEWSLETTER 18 Term  6 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Celebrating a Year of Success at Chiddingly Primary School 
 

As we reach the end of another incredible school year at Chiddingly Primary School, we want to take a moment to 
reflect on our journey and celebrate our achievements. Our core values of ambition, kindness, and community 
have guided us through a year filled with growth and success. 

Ambition: 
This year, our pupils have demonstrated exceptional ambition, achieving outstanding results in academics, sports, 
and the arts. Their hard work and dedication have been truly inspiring, and we are proud of each and every one of 
them. 
 
Kindness: 
Kindness has been the cornerstone of our school culture. Our students have engaged in numerous acts of                 
kindness, from  supporting local charities to helping their peers. Their compassion and generosity have made a 
significant impact on our school and the wider community. 
 
Community: 
Our sense of community has flourished, thanks to the unwavering support of our families, staff, and local partners. 
A special thank you goes to the Parents, Friends, and Carers of Chiddingly School (PFCS) for their tireless efforts and                         
contributions. Your support has been invaluable in enriching our students' experiences and fostering a warm,   
inclusive environment. 
 
We are also incredibly grateful to the Hughes Education Trust for their generous contributions, which have             
significantly enhanced our curriculum and provided our pupils with enriching learning opportunities. 
 
To all the families of Chiddingly School, your involvement and encouragement have been instrumental in our        
success. Your commitment to our community is deeply appreciated. 
 
Finally, a heartfelt thank you to our dedicated staff. Your passion, hard work, and commitment to our pupils'             
well-being and education have been the driving force behind our achievements. Together, we make such a                   
fantastic community. 
 
As we look forward to the next school year, we remain committed to nurturing ambition, kindness, and               
community in everything we do. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our journey. 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and enjoyable summer break. We can't wait to see you all in the autumn term! 
 
Mrs Vile 



Positivity Board 

 

Reminders 

 On Monday 22nd July we will be celebrating the Paris Olympics. Can all children 
please come to school in their PE kit with a top in the colour(s) of the Olympic rings. 

 Please can we ask for all reading books to be returned by Friday 19th July. A massive 
thank you for all the donations this year: the library is looking fabulous!   

 Please bring in a named plastic bag next week for your child’s books to go home in. 

 A reminder that the menu has changed for Tuesday 16th July, however, you should be able to choose the 
new options on ParentPay.  Please bear in mind the hot dog is a veggie sausage. 

 Please ensure all debt is cleared on ParentPay for trips, breakfast club and school lunches by Monday 21st 
July. 

 If your child is currently in Year 2 and going into Year 3 in September, please remember you will have to 
start paying for school lunches, unless they receive Free School Meals. 

 Please complete the following two GoogleForms before 1st September 2024 for all children at Chiddingly    
Primary School. https://forms.gle/TehHBve4KmagHEMc6   https://forms.gle/KrYHKCzL8ibVimST7  

 Please take home any medicine, including inhalers, that your child has in school before the summer holidays 
begins. It needs to come back in September with a new medicine form completed and if your child has  
asthma we will also need an updated asthma card to go with it please. 

 There are no afterschool clubs next week. Clubs for term 1 will be available to book the first week back but 
they will not start until week commencing 9th September.  

 Hoping you have a fun, safe summer holiday and we will see you on Wednesday 4th September and the 
new Oak Class on Friday 6th September! 

Skills Builders (Last Week)  

Congratulations to the children below for  

receiving their skills builders last week. 
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Oak 

Oak Class have enjoyed the last weeks as pirates, exploring the different seas, writing messages in bottles, building 
ships and crafting our own parrots. We have explored the lifestyles of pirates,  learnt sea shanties and read about 
famous pirates! This week we also enjoyed a trip to Brighton Sealife Centre, where we observed the animals, 
watched the shark and turtle feed, participated in a beach clean and enjoyed a picnic! 

Class Updates 



Beech 
Beech Class have had a very busy few weeks, from investigating which materials keep water in the castle bucket in 

science to using positional language and moving objects in maths. They finished their topic this week with a Kings 

and Queens day where they took part in making jam tarts and acting out different battles they have learnt about 

this term!   



Willow 
This week Willow Class have been writing and starring in their own script based on the stone age book UG. They 
worked really well as a team to write their script and spent time practicing and getting into character. Here are 
some photos from their performance. After filming we watched them as a class and shared what we loved 
about them.  



Sycamore 
A couple of weeks ago, Sycamore Class enjoyed a great Vikings day with the Hands on History company 
and children and staff from Park Mead School. They took part in a multiplicity of events, ranging from 
looking at weapons and artefacts, to dress-up and surgery. They even got to take part in a battle re-
enactment!   



Craft Club 
Wow what a fun last couple of weeks at craft club for this school year. We have been busy making all 
sorts from masks, to jellyfish, fans to fairy houses! Here are some of the 'craft clubbers' modelling their 
one of a kind masks and hand decorated fans. Fingers crossed for a sunny summer holidays where those 
fans will come in handy!  

Miss B  

Year 3/4 Football Tournament 
A big thank you to Active Education Sussex for organising the recent football tournaments here at            
Chiddingly. The Year 3/4 participants for Chiddingly worked so hard as a team and they looked so smart 
in the football kit! 
 



Dates For Your Diary 

July 2024 

16th — Leavers’ Assembly at 1.45pm 

22nd — Term 6 ends and Summer Holiday begins 

 

September 2024 

2nd & 3rd—INSET Days 

4th — Beech, Willow & Sycamore Class start 

6th — Oak Class start  

October 2024          

25th — Term 1 ends         

November 2024         

4th — Term 2 starts         

December 2024         

20th — Term 2 ends         

January 2025          

6th—INSET Day          

7th—Term 3 starts         

February 2025 

14th — Term 3 ends 

24th — Term 4 starts 

April 2025 

4th — Term 4 ends 

22nd — Term 5 starts 

May 2025 

5th — May bank holiday 

23rd — Term 5 ends 

June 2025 

2nd —  INSET Day 

3rd— Term 6 starts 

July 2025 

21st—Term 6 ends 

22nd — INSET Day 

 Library Summer Reading Challenge  
 
The Challenge will begin in libraries on Saturday 
6th July and end on Saturday 7th September. 
 
To take part in the Challenge children need to 
read six books of their choice that they have           
borrowed from the library or downloaded from 
their e-book library over the summer holidays. 
They are given rewards for each book they read 
and a certificate and medal if they manage to 
complete the Challenge.   

https://eastsussexlibrary.overdrive.com/library/kids
















The Class of 24 theme menu has now been uploaded to ParentPay. 
  

Please bear in mind the Quorn hot dog is the usual veggie sausage the kitchen normally serves. 




